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The Mirnster of Foreign Affairs of Morocco to the Secretarg of State for
External Affaîrs of Canada

(Traduction)

Rabat, March 12,1i974

EXCELLENCY,

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated Novemnbe
30, 1973, which reads as follows:

(See Canadian Note No. FLA-682 dated November 30, 1973)

I have the honour to confirm the foregoing is acceptable to ni'y
Govermnent.

Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

AHMED TAIBI BENHIMe
Minîster of .Foreign Aff.r

H-is Excellency Mitchell Sharp,
Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Ottawa.


